
 

U.S. COAST GUARD AUXILIARY  
District Eleven North Region 

DIVISION COMMANDERS REPORT 
 
 

 
To:  DCO Dean McFarren; Curtis Han, DCOS                          9 June 2022 

From:  Eddie Lam, Division Commander                                                Division: South Bay 

  
HIGHLIGHTS: 

1. National Safe Boating Week Presence at the Port of Redwood City and Alviso boat 
ramp.  VSCs and PA conducted.   

2. ATON C-School attendance 
3. Continuing TCO Training Class 
4. Continuing Patrols on the water at Port of Redwood City 
5. One Radio Watch stood in conjunction with on the water patrol at Port of Redwood 

City 
6. Two Division 4 members expressed interest in putting their names in for the 

Southwest Border Duty.  
 

HIGHLIGHT DETAILS: 
 

1. NSBW presence at two of three planned venues with VSCs conducted and Public Affairs.   
 

2. Two Division members have submitted their 7059 forms to attend ATON C-School at CGI 
in August 

 
3. Two Division 4 members expressed interest in submitting their names for Southwest 

Border Duty 
 
PROJECTS: 

Planning to install 2nd radio at the Redwood City Tower to Monitor Channel 16 during 
radio watches for on-the-water patrols.  
 

TEMPORARY PROBLEMS: 
None 

 
AGENCY INTERACTION: 
None. 
 



ADDITIONAL 
None 
 
Respectfully,  
Eddie Lam DCDR 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


